PENPLUS SCHOOL BASED EVALUATION TEST

PENPLUS MK-3

A. does it?

C. isn't it?

B. is it?

D. doesn't it?

STD 7 - TERM 3 - F **ENGLISH**

TIME: 1 Hr 40 Mins

		Part I V	Dem I G I I	
	DEAD THESE INST	PUCTIONS CAREFUII	V	
1.	READ THESE INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY			
	Use only an ordinary pencil.			
2.				
	(I) YOUR NAME (II) NAME OF YOUR SCHOOL			
3. For each question show the correct answer by drawing line in the brackets in which the let				in which the letter you have
NO ATTACKNO	choosen is written.			
Rec	nd the following passag	e and fill in the blank spe	aces underlined numbere	d 1-15 with the best answer
from	m the choices given.			是1000年100日
	Before I leave home 1	school, I pack some food	for lunch. I like bread 2	much and always make sure
1 3				er in a 6 bottle. Sometimes
mv	mother 7 me to carry	milk because it is rich 8	nutrients. I carry these thin	ngs because if am hungry I
con	centrate on my studies. N	My desire is to work hard, _	10 much knowledge and	become useful in the society.
1.	A. for	B. from	C, at	D. and
2.	A. too	B. to	C. very	D. so
3.	A. ate	B. eat	C. eating	D. eated
4.	A. After	B. Before	C. Since	D. Hence
5.	A. tired	B. satisfied	C. hungry	D. thirsty
6.	A. tinny	B. bigger	C. big	D. biggest
	A. ask	B. asks	C. asked	D. asking
	A. from	B. on	C. in	D. at
9.	A. cannot	B. can not	. C. could not	D. would not
	A. acquile	B. acure	C. agcuire	D. acquire
10.	rs. acquire	D. Gotto		
	Trees are one of the 11	important gift given to us	12 nature. Life without	t trees is unimaginable we use
tree	s 13 buildings our ho	uses, as fencing poles for n	naking 14 building boat	s 15 in the manufacture of
pap			Amadestanopolytes	
Pup				
11.	A. move	B. most	C. much	D. little
	A. with	B. by	. C. for	D. in
	A. by	B. at	C. for	D. from
	A. farniture	B. ferniture	C. funiture	D. furniture
	A. with	B. at	C. add	D. and
13.	A. WILL	B. at	C. add	
			1 10 0	had in the marning
	From question 16-17 choose the suitable		19. She never runs to school in the morning A. dosen't she? B. does she?	
The same	answer		A. dosen't she?	
16.	They agreed to meet		C. did she?	D. didn't she?
	A. on B. to		Choose the correct answer	
17.	Mary looked the n	new word in her dictionary.		the fire that was burning in the
	A. up B. on	C. in D. under	field.	
	Put the correct questions tags		A. accumulate	The state of the s
18.	Hardwork is often rewarded, B. lit			
	A does it?	B. is it?	C. saved	

D. extinguished

- 21. The teacher said " I can not put up with your behaviour"
 - A. tolerate

B. interprete

C. accept

D. recognize

Write the correct order of adjectives

- 22. I bought a (large, pretty, blue, cotton) dress.
 - A. A blue, large, pretty cotton dress
 - B. Pretty, large, blue. cotton dress
 - C. Cotton, large, blue, pretty dress
 - D. Pretty, cotton, large blue dress
- 23. I saw a (small, light, old, charming) man
 - A. Light, small, old, charming man
 - B. Old, charming, small, light man
 - C. A charming, small, light old, man
 - D. A charming, small, old, light man

Which one of the following sentences is correctly punctuated

- 24. I will not reply to her letter he said.
 - A. "I will not reply to her letter" he said.
 - B. "I will not reply to her letter he said".
 - C. "I will not reply to her letter", he said?
 - D. "I will not reply to her letter", he said
- 25. Wow a new born baby boy.
 - A. Wow a new born baby boy
 - B. "Wow a new born baby boy"
 - C. Wow! A new born baby boy!
 - D. Wow a new born baby boy!

Read the following passage and answer the following questions.

Elephants live in herds of tens, twenties of even fifties. An elephant herd consists of a bull and several old females with their daughters, grand-daughters and young sons.

During the dry season they migrate to the forest on highland areas where they can find plenty of water.

During rainy seasons they move to grassy plains. Each herd id usually led by one cow elephant.

Adult elephant bulls often stay and wander alone, but they visit the herd frequently for mating. If two bulls meet in the herd, they are likely to fight until one is defeated and driven out of the herd. Certain male elephants live alone and they attack people at first sight. They are called rogur bulls. They usually suffer from painful wound, a toothache or something that makes them angry very easily. So they attack anybody who comes their way.

A baby elephant weighs 80kg at birth and is born after gestation period of 22 monthes, longer than any other animal. It sucks its mother's milk for three to four years, using its mouth not its trunk.

Despite their enormous size, elephants are good swimmers. They lik cooling off in swamps and they are often seen swimming across wide rivers.

Elephants have poor eyesight. Their sense of hearing is not very good either in spite their huge ears. But they have a very sharp sense of smell to warn them of danger. The trunk is one of the most important parts of an elephant's body. It is long and almost reaches the ground. It is formed by the nose and the upper up. The trank is used for feeding and as an organ of smell and of touch. It is used for lifting heavy objects and when elephants are in love, they touch each other with their trunks.

- 26. According to the passage:-
 - A. elephants neither live in herds of tens nor twenties
 - B. elephants either live in herds of tens, twenties or fifties
 - C. elephants live in herds of tens only
 - D. elephants live as individuals
- 27. What is likely to happen if two bull elephants meet in the herd?
 - A. They are likely to mate
 - B. They stay together
 - C. They are usually led by one cow elephant
 - D. They are likely to fight until one is defeated

- 28. According to the passage, why are elephant bulls known as rogue?
 - A. Because they live alone and they attack people at first sight
 - B. They usually suffer from painful wounds
 - C. Because they visit the herd frequently for mating
 - D. They are the leaders
- kg at birth. 29. A baby elephant weighs ____ C. 50 A. 22 B. 80
- 30. According to the passage "gestation" means:-
- A. period between conception and birth
 - B. mating
 - C. giving birth
 - D. weight at birth

- 31. Which of the following is not a use of a trunk?
 - A. Feeding
 - B. Organ of smell
 - C. Helps is swimming
 - D. Lifting heavy objects
- 32. Elephants have a very sharp sense of smell to:-
 - A. touch each other when they are in love
 - B. to direct them on grazing areas
 - C. for cooling off during hot temperatures
 - D. warn them of danger
- 33. The word "Enormous" as used in the passage means:-
 - A. small
 - B. huge
 - C. frightening
 - D. strong
- 34. According to the passage, it is true to say that:-
 - A. elephants have a poor eyesight
 - B. if two bulls meet in the herd, they are likely to mate
 - C. each herd is usually led by a bull elephant
 - D. elephants are poor swimmers

- 35. For how long does a calf suckle its mother according to the passage?
 - A. Three to four months
 - B. 22 months
 - C. Three to four years
 - D. One year
- 36. "They attack anybody who comes their way" means:-
 - A. they became friends
 - B. they are attacked by poachers
 - C. they invade
 - D. they escape
- 37. When do elephants migrate to highland areas:-
 - A. during the dry season
 - B. when an elephant becomes a rogue
 - C. during hot season to cool off
 - D. during a wet season
- 38. The best title for the passage can be:-
 - A. A baby elephant
 - B. The elephant
 - C. Trunk of an elephant
 - D. Wild animals

Read the following passage and answer questions 39-50.

When a new baby arrives, the first thing that the parent want to know is whether the baby is normal or handicapped. The realization of having a disabled child comes as that shattering shock to the family. The parents receives the news with a sense of guilt disbelief and anger many questions which can not be answered come to their minds.

Parents often blame each other for bringing a handicapped child into the world as if they have any control over the type of children they have. The mother may try to remember what may have happened to her during pregnancy. Both parents may try to trace any examples of handicapped children among their parents and other blood relatives. When no natural cause can be found the feeling of sadness weighs even more.

In order to overcome all these problems, a family must work together. This is especially important for the mother and the father. Fathers should be actively involved in up bringing of their handicapped children just like mothers. The burden is too big for one parent alone.

This is not time for blaming one another. It is not time for disagreement and quarrels between couples. This is a time when the two parents need each others; love, comfort, affection and support more than ever before handicapped children must be accepted as they are by their families. This acceptance is of great importance to the growth of the child. Acceptance means, not getting stuck at any stage but rather working it through and getting on with the business of meeting the child's need. A child's physical handicapped will not be a misfortune to him unless a parent or someone else makes it seem that way therefore an important step is to love the child the way it is. This means that the parent must accept the child and deal with the problems in a positive way. Parents should be aware that some relatives and friends will often say some unwise and unkind things to them about their handicapped children but they must cope with all this. If parents accept their disabled children and are comfortable with them, then other people will accept them also.

Parents of handicapped children have a special and demanding role to pray in spreading the understanding and acceptance of disabled children. Having a handicapped children is indeed a challenge and the best way to live up to the challenge is to work together.

- 39. When a new baby is born the first thing that the parents want to know is whether the child is:-
 - A. a boy or a girl
 - B. big or fat
 - C. normal or handicapped
 - D. dead or alive
- 40. When a new born child is disabled the parents often:-
 - A. feel angry and guilty
 - B. take it to the doctor immediately
 - C. accept it happily
 - D. hide it from everyone
- 41. Which of these is **NOT** true about the feelings of parents of a disabled child?
 - A. They receive the news with disbelief
 - B. They often blame each other
 - C. They ask many unanswered question
 - D. They avoid having a child again
- 42. To handle the problems of bringing up a disabled child:-
 - A. The mother must take full responsibility for the child
 - B. The father must take full responsibility for the child
 - C. Both the father and the mother must find someone to care for the child
 - D. Both the father and the mother must work together
- 43. Bringing up a disabled child should be a time for for both parents.
 - A. disagreement and quarrels
 - B. having a sense of guilt
 - C. love and support
 - D. relaxation and joy
- 44. Handicapped children must be accepted by the family because:-
 - A. acceptance will please the neighbours
 - B. acceptance is importance for the growth of the child
 - C. there will be no gossip about the children
 - D. acceptance will please both parents

- 45. Which of these is <u>NOT</u> true? Accepting a disabled child means:-
 - A. staying with it at all times
 - B. meeting the child need
 - C. dealing with the problem is a positive way
 - D. working through the problems
- 46. A child physical handicapped will seem a problem to him or her if:-
 - A. parent accept the child for what he or she is
 - B. people gossips about it
 - C. people make it seem that way
 - D. the child is not taken to hospitals
- 47. Other people make it difficult for parents to bring up a handicapped child by:-
 - A. not coming to help in any real way
 - B. looking unkindly at handicapped children
 - C. loving their children
 - D. saying things that hurt about handicapped children
- 48. Parents who have handicapped children have a special duty to:-
 - A. prevent others from getting disabled children
 - B. meet the challenge of bringing up disabled children
 - Spread the understanding and acceptance of the disabled children
 - b. keep information about their experience with disabled children secret
- 49. Handicapped means:-
 - A. disability
 - B. inability
 - C. ability
 - D. normal
- 50. The BEST title for the passage is:-
 - A. Causes of handicap
 - B. Duty of a mother and a father
 - C. A handicapped child
 - D. A new born baby